
 

 

 

Has your child missed their FLU 

vaccination at school? 

If unsure, please call 01483 794887 

 

We are offering a drop-in clinic for the seasonal FLU 

vaccine for children who may have missed this vital 

vaccination at school.  

Nurses will be available to discuss any queries you may 

have regarding vaccinations. 

At Hale Community Centre, 130 Upper Hale Road.  

Farnham. Surrey. GU9 0JH 

 

Tuesday 17th October between 2.30 pm & 4.30 pm.  

No appointment required just turn up. 


